
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of future Bear Nation students! 

On Monday, February 24 @6:30pm, Bartram Trail High School will be hosting our annual “Welcome 
to Bear Nation!” 8th grade parent/student night for students ZONED to attend Bartram Trail during 
the 2020-2021 school year.  Please CLICK HERE>> to view a promotional flyer for the event.   

We cannot stress enough that this night is for PARENTS AND STUDENTS.  Welcome to Bear 
Nation! Parent/Student Night is not just simply an informational meeting, it is a 
CELEBRATION of all that Bartram Trail High School has to offer!   

The EXPERIENCE will occur through three phases: 

ACADEMIC PRESENTATION (Auditorium) 

• TOPICS/PERFORMANCES:  
o Academic Presentation  
o Registration Process  
o Vocal Ensemble  
o Student Speaker  

EXTRACURRICULAR CELEBRATION (Gymnasium) 

• TOPICS/PERFORMANCES  
o Link Leadership PEP RALLY!  
o Student Performances 

OPEN HOUSE (9th Grade Center) 

• ACTIVITIES/OPPORTUNITIES  
o Extracurricular/Club booths  
o Elective Course booths  
o 9th grade teacher meet/greet  
o BT apparel on sale  

To avoid overcrowding for each area, we are asking that parents/students start in the following 
locations @6:30pm:  

• Last Names A-G: Auditorium  
• Last Names H-O: Gymnasium  
• Last Names P-Z:  9th Grade Center  

We highly suggest that you show up early!  Our Air Force JROTC will be assisting with parking, 
however, please expect delays due to the abundance of cars that will be on our campus.  

https://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2014/08/2020-Welcome-to-Bear-Nation-8th-Grade-Night-Flyer.pdf


 

 

In order to make this event a continued success, we are asking for your help!  To better cater the 
event to you, our 8th grade parents/students, we would like to know what questions you have prior 
to the event.  Questions should be emailed directly to either 
lauren.abell@stjohns.k12.fl.us,  parker.raimann@stjohns.k12.fl.us or tweeted/direct messaged 
to our Twitter Account: @BartramTrail.  

WE ARE EXCITED TO HAVE YOUR SON/DAUGHTER BECOME A MEMBER OF BEAR 
NATION!  We look forward to seeing you on Monday, February 24! 
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